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Ref: FOI-052025-0001632 
 
Date: 28.5.25 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please see response 
below. 
 
Please treat this as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
  
I am seeking details on hospital attendances or admissions related to BBQs between January 2022 
and the most recent available data, ideally broken down by month and by hospital. 
  
Specifically: 
 
1. The number of patients treated for: 
- Burns or injuries caused by BBQs 
- Cuts, wounds or other trauma sustained during BBQs 
- Suspected food poisoning related to BBQs 
- Carbon monoxide poisoning linked to BBQ usage 
  
If possible, please differentiate between Emergency Department attendances and inpatient 
admissions. 
  
-  The Trust is unable to run a report by injuries caused by BBQs 
  
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, I request information about medical call-outs or hospital 
admissions related to football matches at Premier League stadiums in your area. 
  
Time Period: 2023/24 season and any available data from the 2024/25 season 
Stadium-Specific: If possible 
  
1. Number of ambulance call-outs or medical assistance requests from stadiums on matchdays.           
-  This would be for West Midlands Ambulance Service to answer 
2. Number of hospital admissions linked to injuries or incidents at the stadium (if available). 
- The Trust is unable to run a report for injuries or incidents linked to stadiums 
3. If possible, please indicate: 
- The type of incident (e.g., collapse, injury, intoxication) 
  - The Trust is unable to run a report for injuries or incidents linked to stadiums 
A breakdown by stadium and match date would be appreciated. – N/A 
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If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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